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I live in the area of the proposed solar panel farm. I believe the loss of our countryside will be detrimental my health and
mental wellbeing. The fact I may not be able to roam the countryside as I can currently and enjoy the rural views is
detrimental to myself and others in the vicinity. 
Due to the true scale of it, I think to have this type of infrastructure close to residential properties would affect enjoyment of
the country side and its views. Marton, Knaith and surrounding areas have a lot of heritage sites that would be affected as
well as the disruption to wildlife and their habitat also if they are going to take 4 years to construct How much more traffic
can we expect on an already busy road?


